Understanding opinions about clinical genetic testing in Autism Spectrum Disorders (ASD) 

Principal Investigator: Dr Jeremy Parr, Senior Lecturer and Consultant Paediatrician
Co-applicants: Dr Annette Hames, Consultant Clinical Psychologist; Dr Alex Henderson, Consultant Clinical Geneticist; Dr Janice McLaughlin, Director of Policy, Ethics and Life Sciences Research Centre, Dr Tracy Finch, Senior Lecturer in Psychology of Health Care; Deborah Garland, Parent Advisor, National Autistic Society.
Start and End Dates: October 2010 – October 2011

The study
This study is designed to start understanding the opinions of people with ASD, and their relatives’ and clinicians’ views, about clinical genetic testing.  While there has been a recent increase in our scientific knowledge of ASD genetics, we do not yet know how family members feel about these findings being used in clinical practice.  This project aims to start to understand opinions more, and also develop some questions and research methods that will be used in a full study submission in the future. 
Participants
Young people aged 16-18 with ASD, their parents and ASD professionals. 

What will the researchers be doing? 
A questionnaire has been sent to parents, there will be consultations with parents, one-to-one interviews with young people with ASD, a conference organised by the National Autistic Society for all interested parties, and consultations with professionals.

How is CARGO-ne involved? 
CARGO-ne is helping with recruitment by publicising the study and the contact details of the researchers.  

Who is funding the research?
The research is funded by Flexibility and Sustainability Funding, Northumberland, Tyne and Wear NHS Foundation Trust and Newcastle University.

Contact details:
Jeremy Parr 0191 282 1386 jeremy.parr@ncl.ac.uk
Annette Hames 0191 2821382 annette.hames@ncl.ac.uk
